## Kids Safety Fair Contest

Dear teachers, students, and families,

Spring is here! You will see the rain, you may feel the wind, and Mother Nature may be crazy enough to bring us more snow, but don't think we're crazy to be making plans for the first days of SUMMER! The Cleveland Area Neighborhood Association is working with local organizations to host a children's safety fair on Saturday, June 22nd from 8 to 11am - and we need your help.

We are asking students to help us come up with a creative name and logo for our fair. The contest begins on April 1, 2019. Submissions will be accepted through April 30th. Winner will be announced May 14th via our website, social media channels, and by direct contact to the winner.

The winner's name will be printed on the poster and his/her work acknowledged in fair brochures and publicity. Artists should also include a brief biography for inclusion in publicity. Here's how to enter:

- 1. Initial entries must be emailed to clevelandpark108@gmail.com or mailed to: CANA, PO Box 8501, Cedar Rapids, IA 52408.
- 2. The entry must include the entrant's name, age, postal address, and phone number.
- 3. No more than one (1) entry may be submitted by any one entrant.
- 4. Entries must conform to the Submission Guidelines set out below. Entries which fail to do so will be rejected.
- 5. Open to elementary children Kindergarten 6th grade.
- 6. The entry must be the entrant's own artwork.
- 7. The deadline for entries is 5pm CST on April 30th.
- 8. Winner will be announced on May 14th at 5pm.
- 9. There is no fee to enter the contest.

If you have any other questions, please reach out to me. Thank you for your support in our upcoming safety fair!

Sincerely,

George Heeren

George Heeren

President | Cleveland Area Neighborhood Association

(319) 560-8921

